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1. Lake	Hood	Seaplane	Base	Master	Plan	Update:	

a. The	draft	report	is	now	available	for	review	and	comment	through	January	16,	2017,	and	can	be	
downloaded	as	PDF	files	from	the	project	website	www.lhdmasterplan.com.		A	print	copy	of	the	
draft	report	may	be	viewed	at	the	LHD	manager’s	office	at	4451	Aircraft	Drive.	

b. Visit	www.lhdmasterplan.com	for	information	and	to	send	comments,	questions	and	request	to	
receive	notifications/updates.	

	
2. Lake	Hood	Seaplane	Base:			

a. Frozen	Lakes:	Winter	operations	are	in	effect	and	we	are	requesting	everyone’s	help	to	spread	the	
reminder	to	please	stay	off	the	ice.		The	frozen	lakes	remain	restricted	active	runway	surfaces	all	
winter	long	for	ski	plane	operations.	For	further	information	please	contact	the	Lake	Hood	Office	
(907‐266‐2410).	

b. Updated	Lake	Hood	"Fly	Friendly"	Program:	An	updated	brochure	is	available	for	review	at	the	
following	website	address.		Please	forward	feedback	to	the	Lake	Hood	Office	at	907‐266‐2410.		
http://dot.state.ak.us/anc/business/noise/lakeHood/Fly‐Friendly‐at‐Lake‐Hood‐Seaplane‐
Base.pdf.	
	

3. Concessions:	A	kiosk	bar	will	be	opening	this	month	near	Gate	C6	offering	adult	beverages	and	Asian	
cuisine.	
	

4. LHD	Regulations:	A	public	meeting	was	held	on	November	18,	2016	to	review	State	regulations	that	
govern	the	permits	for	wheeled	tiedowns	and	floatplane	slips	at	the	Lake	Hood	Seaplane	Base.	The	
meeting	notes	and	presentation	provided	at	the	meeting	are	available	on	the	LHD	website	at	
http://dot.alaska.gov/anc/business/generalAviation.		Public	input	is	encouraged.	The	selection	and	
drafting	of	proposed	changes	will	begin	this	month.	
	

5. JBER	Military	Hiring	Event:	The	Anchorage	Airport	will	be	participating	in	the	JBER	Military	Hiring	
Event	on	January	18th.		The	event	is	located	at	the	Arctic	Warrior	Event	Center	(AWEC)	on	JBER	and	is	
specifically	targeted	to	benefit	military	spouses,	transitioning	service	members	and	veterans.	Local	
employers	interested	in	participating	should	contact:	Rebecca	Birch‐Guitierrez	at	Rebecca.birch‐
gutierrez.1@us.af.mil. 
 

6. Airport	Recruitment:	The	Airport	is	recruiting	for	equipment	mechanics	and	operators,	as	well	as	
facility	maintenance	positions.		Additional	information	on	these	opportunities	can	be	found	on	
Workplace	Alaska	or	through	Local	71	at	the	following	web	addresses:		http://www.local71.com/jobs	
and	https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/Alaska.	
	

7. Sign	up	for	GovDelivery:	at	www.anchorageairport.com	to	receive	emails	on	all	sorts	of	DOT	related	
things.	Also	visit	us	on	Facebook	and	Twitter.		
	


